
 

The Archbishop of Canterbury welcomed HRH The Prince of Wales to Lambeth Palace last night to celebrate 50 years of the Anglican Centre in

Rome (ACR).

Archbishop Justin and Pope Francis celebrated Vespers together at San Gregorio al Celio in Rome as part of the ACR’s Jubilee year celebrations.
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